
Happy New Year! According to numerology, the number 20 can refer to someone who has infi-
nite potential when it comes to relationships or diplomacy.  It helps brings projects to completion 
and speaks to learning patience so that appropriate actions can be properly carried out.  All of 
these things come to mind when we look at the upcoming 2020 year!  The coming decade can be 
viewed with happiness and optimism.  When we look at our social-emotional wellness (Goal 2 of 
our Education Plan) we know that success comes with building better relationships, knowing that 
when we work together, anything is possible.   
 
Over the last 4 months at school, we have really celebrated the growth of our students.  We see 
kind and caring individuals who are eager to learn.  They learn information that is new to them 
and they learn from their mistakes.  We want to thank the staff at the school for all of their hard 
work with students, thus far.  If you were able to attend the Christmas Concerts in December, 
you may or may not have been able to see the celebrations in each and every student. Some stu-
dents were able to shine by having a speaking part or a solo in the concert while other successes 
may have been less noticeable such as just being in front of an audience or being able to stand by 
others in a group for a period of time.   Thanks to our parents, families, friends and community 
for their involvement in our school and the lives of our students.   

So what should we look forward to in 2020?  Jr. Kindergarten registration begins January 6, 
2020, meanwhile current Jr. Kindergarten parents can attend the Open House on January 30th 
from 6 – 7 p.m. to register their children for Kindergarten.  For more information, please contact 
the office.   

Our playground committee has restarted the playground enhancement plan!  First and foremost, 
we need to replace the playground equipment which is old, sat in the flood waters of 2013 and 
has seen many seasons of weather and plenty of feet and hands pounding, holding and swinging 
on it.  How can you help?  We are presently collecting funds to get matching grants for this pro-
ject.  If you or someone you know could help support us in this first step, please contact Mr. 
Holmes or the School Council.  

Speaking of fundraising, the subcommittee of the School Council is looking for some new and 
different ideas for generating funds in the school.  Instead of the same old committee approach to 
this group, current members are hoping to create something that is fun and social, that people can 
be part of.  If you have an idea or would like to be part of this group, contact Kristin Ellis 
through School Council.  Many hands make light work. School Council, you say?  Why the next 
meeting is just around the corner on Wednesday January 8th @ 6:30 p.m.  Superintendent of 
Schools, Mr. Chris Fuzessy, will be on hand to speak about issues that affect our school and 
school community.    

The online order window for Spitzee Spirit Wear will open again on January 6, 2020.  We have 
had great reaction to the Spirit Wear thus far and hope that we start to see more and more SWAG 
around the school.  There will be more styles of logos coming out in the new year, as well.  If 
you have questions, please contact Mr. Holmes. 

2020 will also see a program or contest to come up with the logo and motto for the Spitzee Ea-
gles.  You can start to think about what that will look like but we would like to open it up to the 
school community to design our new look.  Details will come out in the new year. 

On behalf of the Spitzee School Staff and Administration, have a Safe and Happy Christmas 
break and a Happy New Year, “After all, time is just a collection of minutes, hours, days, weeks, 
months, and years. It’s what you do with that time that matters – not some arbitrary date on a 
calendar.”  https://bmcnews.org/story/thoughts-on-a-new-decade 
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Junior Kindergarten Registration 

Junior Kindergarten registration for the 2020-2021 year will start on Monday, 
January 6, 2020 Junior Kindergarten students need to be four by the end 

of DECEMBER 2020 to be eligible to attend.  Spitzee School offers high  quali-

ty learning opportunities that allow each learner to explore, develop and cele-

brate his/her unique gifts and abilities. Registration forms can be picked up at 

the school office anytime from January 6 on.  Please see Mrs. LeRoux or Mrs. 

Perceval at the office for a package or for additional information.   

Hot Lunch for February will open on January 1st and close on January 27th.  All 
orders must be received AND paid for by the cut-off date or they will be canceled. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

February Hot Lunch  Information 

Kindergarten Registration/Open House 

 
Parents of prospective Kindergarten students are invited to register their child now for the 2020-
2021 school year.  A registration/open house evening will be held on Thursday January 30th 
from 6:30pm at Spitzee School in the gathering area.  Our school division offers high 
quality learning opportunities that allow each learner to explore, develop and celebrate his/her 
unique gifts and abilities.  Kindergarten students need to be five by the end of DECEMBER  
2020 to be eligible to attend.  For more information or to register, please call 652-2376 or stop 
in at the school office anytime and see Mrs. Perceval or Mrs. LeRoux for a package. 

Grade 5 Basketball Schedule 
 

 
Thursday January 16—Senator Riley VS Spitzee School( game to be at Bob Snodgrass 
Recreation Center) 
 
Tuesday January 21—Spitzee at Ecole Joe Clark 
 
Wednesday January 29—Heritage Heights VS Spitzee( game to be at Bob Snodgrass Recreation Center) 
 
Tuesday February 5— Spitzee at Longview 
 
Thursday February 13FUN-ament Wrap  12-5 at the Aldersyde Field House 












